Subject: Resolved: Kaltura Integration Issues on Moodle Platforms
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 10:55:00 AM

Dear Faculty Members,

We're happy to announce the successful resolution of the recent issues affecting
Kaltura embedded content on all Moodle platforms. You can now expect all
functionalities to perform smoothly and without interruption.

We apologize for any inconvenience these disruptions may have caused and want to
extend our gratitude for your patience and understanding throughout this period. Should
you have any additional questions or require further assistance, please contact the IT
Service Desk.

Sincerely,
The Teaching & Learning Commons



